
Tuesday, October 5th 2010 

Town of Woodstock 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, October 5, 2010 

 

 

 

Selectmen: Jim Fadden, Gil Rand, Joel Bourassa 

Staff: Sandy Dovholuk, Judy Welch 

Guest: Patrick Griffin, Mike Donahue, Jim Donahue 

 

Gil called meeting to order at 8:15 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Public Participation/Patrick Griffin:  
Patrick requested further explanation concerning a letter he received from the assessing 

company. 

 

Patrick stated he was very disappointed with the Board concerning the installation of the 

guardrails on Lady Slipper Road.  

 

Patrick would appreciate the Board looking into “the wasteful spending of his tax dollars” to 

plow elderly and private drives, private business, churches, and federal buildings. 

 

Patrick presented the Board with a letter requesting information under the Freedom of 

Information Act and Public Records Law. 

 

Patrick requested a circle rotary sign for Lady Slipper Road. 

 

Sign Sewer Connection/Hartman:  
The Board reviewed and signed the application to connect to sewer for Linda Hartman. 

 

Sign Glacial Engery Bills:  
The Board reviewed and signed the Glacial Energy bills. 

 

Minutes of the August 10, 2010 Board Meetings:  
Joel motioned to accept the minutes of August 10, 2010 meeting. Gil seconded the motion and 

the vote was affirmative. 

 

Minutes of the September 21, 2010 Board Meetings:  
Joel motioned to accept the minutes of September 21, 2010 meeting. Jim seconded the motion 

and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Appointment/Daniel Bourassa/Temporary Moderator:  
Jim motioned to appoint Daniel Bourassa as temporary Moderator for the November General 

Elections. Gil seconded the motion. Joel abstained from the vote.  

 



Old Business:  
Mike inquired about the status of the “Owner Unknown Properties”. Jim stated they have 

started the process and Mike Conklin is working on two of the larger lots now. 

 

Other Business:  
Signed Checks. 

 

Mike inquired how the welfare budget is running. Sandy stated we have used about half. 

 

Doug has started the interview process and gave the board a list of candidates. Doug wants to 

begin interviewing with an oral board on Monday October 11, 2010 and would like a 

Selectman to sit on the board. Joel has volunteered. 

 

 

Gil motioned to adjourn at 8:40 p.m. Jim seconded and the vote was affirmative. 

 


